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From: Debu Banik 
Sent: Friday, 14 October 2022 10:51 AM
To: Merger Authorisations
Subject: Re: DBCL GROUP PTY LTD: MA1000021 – Telstra TPG Spectrum Transaction – 

submission’

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Further to our submission in June, we would like to highlight the fact that not having sufficient coverage in 
regional towns is impacting our business capabilities to reach out all those customers who prefer to work 
and live in those areas. Moreover, we suffer constant churn of our existing customers who decide to move 
away from the metropolitan areas. This itself is a massive setback for our business growth. 
 
As we all know most of the handset vendors now have all the 5G phones in the market. However, many 
regional customers are yet to take this advantage from our network which costing them lot more due to 
lack of competition. 
 
Therefore, we believe it will be a Win/Win situation for everyone if this agreement gets approved by ACCC. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

Debu Banik 
Managing Director I Vodafone Business Partner 
Mobile  
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